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    Winter 2016 Edition   

W i l d r i d g e  
S t a f f  

 

Park Manager    Dana Wigley 

Admin Asst. Deb Meadows 

Maintenance     Reggie Pruitt 

                            Jimmie Goins 

Guards              Randy Landreth 

  Charlie Huff 

  Patty  Landreth 

  James Nichols 

  Bernie Spahalski 

  Rex Anderson 

  Nick Ashby 

  Dustin  Sullivan 

   

I N S I D E  T H I S I S S U E  

Wildridge Staff 
Dues Increase 
 Social Committee  
 Board of Directors 
 

 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
 

 Once again , no new members  volunteered to head up the social 
committee for next year. Therefore, the current  officers  will remain for an-
other  season. As always, they  welcome any volunteers  who wish to help 
out. Even if you cannot commit to helping at each event, pick just one to help 
at  and  come  to  a meeting  and  sign up  to help at that event.  These events 
are  what raises  the  funds  to  make it possible to purchase pool chairs, bin-
go supplies, shelter house  improvements, and  other improvements they have 
planned. Thanks  to  these special ladies and their significant others who  
work hard  to  help make this park the fun place we love. 
 

JAYNE DANN  -  PRESIDENT 
JANET CAFFEE  -  V PRESIDENT 
JULIE SAETTEL  -  TREASURER 
KATHY LITCH  -  SECRETARY 

 The speed throughout the park is 15 mph for 
ALL vehicles. This includes cars, trucks and 
ULMV’s. The only exception is around the pool and 
Day Lodge where the posted speed is 5 mph. This 
speed limit is set for the safety of all our members  
big or small, two or four legged. There is absolutely 
NO EXCUSE  to speed through here and jeopardize 
the safety of our members. PLEASE OBSERVE THE 
SPEED LIMIT!!! 
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P a g e  2  W i n t e r  E d i t i o n  2 0 1 6  

TWO MEMBERS STEP UP TO FILL OPEN  
BOARD OF DIRECTOR OPENINGS 

 
 We had two members turn in their resumes’ for the two positions that are vacating 
on the board of directors. Since there were only two openings and two  candidates, they 
were automatically appointed without the need for an election. The deadline for submitting 
resumes’ is the second Sunday in June . This is stated in the Wildridge Association by-laws 
and is posted in the day lodge and the website. A reminder was also posted in the summer 
newsletter and on Facebook Wildridge Addicts. 
 

2016-2017 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Jay Papp  -  President   Ron Meadows  -  Director 
Leatha Reid - V President  Shawn Daniel  -  Director 
Forest Timberlake - Treasurer Rick Shoemaker - Director 
Eric Mayfield - Secretary 

  

  

SPRING 2017 CLEAN UP 
 

     With the wet summer we have had, it has caused many places to have that unsightly 
green mold on the  outside . It takes only a solution of bleach water sprayed on  and 

then hosed off or power washing to remedy.  It’s time to  clean up the abandoned boats, 
golf carts, etc. that are sitting around on lots that haven’t moved in many years. If you 
have an untagged ULMV or boat on your lot that is not in use, please make arrange-
ments to either get it running and tag it or remove it from the park. Our goal for next 
year is to work diligently to continue cleaning up the park.  If you have any areas of 
your lot that are not in compliance with the rules and regulations, please contact the 

manager to work on a plan to clean it up by next spring. 
 

Wildridge Winter Office Hours 
 

Monday - Friday   8:00 -  4:00 
 

812-685-2489       812-685-2274 FAX 
 

812-827-9251 Gatehouse 
 
 


